





625 Robert Street North Saint Paul, MN 55155 651-757-1500

https://mn.gov/caapb/

Date: October 3, 2025

To: Members of the Capitol Area Architectural and Planning Board (CAAPB)

From: Erik Cedarleaf Dahl, Executive Secretary CAAPB

RE: AGENDA ITEM #3 – Vice Chair

Background

With the departure of Dana Badgerow, there is a vacancy in the role of Vice Chair for the CAAPB. As outlined in CAAPB statutes (MN Statute 15B, Subd. 3(c)(d)), the Board may elect a Vice Chair to preside at meetings in the absence of the Chair and may elect other officers as necessary to carry out its duties.

Action Required

The Board is asked to:

1. Elect a Vice Chair